
Sent: 12/03/2025 7:30:09 AM
Subject: DA 2025/132

Dear council,
 
I am emailing as a NB resident to express my concern at the proposed addition of a
MacDonalds to Manly Vale. This is already a busy set of roads, with a difficult junction onto
Condamine Street, and being almost directly opposite the KFC, is also unnecessary for this
area.
I believe it is a huge mistake and will cause chaos in this area.
Please consider this email as an objection to the proposed plan.
 
Kind regards,
Jane Leathwood
 


